
Attn: Sarah Proudfoot

AER Exemptions
HPE CM: Cairns Beach Resort CTS 26951 Electricity Issues

11 January 2019

I have received and reviewed the report on the above mentioned matter. I am the owner of Unit
and I am happy to support the current arrangements that are in place.

I have no issue with the way the electricity is distributed for charge amongst all the units at the
Cairns Beach Resort. The current system provides a fair and equitable outcome, I have no issue
with Blue Auror continuing to manager our electricity supply in this manner. The caretakers live
onsite and are the best people to monitor and look after this. I am in favour of them continuing
to do so.

I do not wish to incur an additional cost to have a meter installed to my apartment, along with the
associated mmiing costs.

Kind regards
Kathryn Morrison
Unit


